throughout the nation who give time, money and guidance to assist
the largest youth organization in the free world.

National 4-H Club Week thus gives me the auspicious opportunity
to thank warmly the friends of 4-H, including the volunteer leaders
and parents, as well as to praise our Maryland 4-H’ers and express
hope that more of us will “live, learn and serve the 4-H way.”
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